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Notice

On Friday 29 September 2017, at 13.00, in the Holy See Press Office, Via della Conciliazione 54, there will be a
“Meeting Point” for journalists, to present the first global Congress, “Child Dignity in the Digital World”, to take
place in the Centre for Child Protection at the Pontifical Gregorian University, Rome, from 3 to 6 October 2017,
which will be dedicated to the risks and challenges of the web for minors.

The President for the Centre for Child Protection of the Pontifical Gregorian University, Fr. Hans Zollner, S.J.,
and the founder and president of SOS Telefono Azzurro, Professor Ernesto Caffo, will be available for interview.


